

September 2022

YSGOL UWCHRADD CANTONIAN

Fairwater Road, Fairwater, Cardiff, CF5 3JR Tel/Ffôn: **029 2041 5250**

E-mail/E-bost: cantonianhigh@cardiff.gov.uk Website/Gwefan: www.cantonian.org

Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Gill Pennaeth Gweithredol:

Head of School: Pennaeth yr Ysgol: **Mr G Jones**

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 10 Success Evening Thursday 22 September 2022, 4.00 - 5.00pm, Prif Neuadd, A Block

I wish to invite you to our Year 10 Success Evening on Thursday 22 September at 4.00pm in Prif Neuadd (the main hall in A block – to the left as you come through the main gates). We consider it vital to your child's success that you come to this event as there will be important information about the upcoming November examinations and revision programme.

Miss Hagon-O'Dare, Head of Year 10, and other colleagues will be giving you some information about how you can best support your son / daughter in their learning over the next academic year. The Senior Leadership Team and key members of the teaching staff will also be available to answer any questions you may wish to ask.

Please confirm whether you will be attending by emailing the school at contact@cantonian.org (remembering to include your child's name).

I hope you can join us for the hour and look forward to seeing you at what will be a crucial meeting for your son's / daughter's future success.

Yours sincerely

MRS D GILL Headteacher